
10th, Mar 2023 

To all guests 

 

Notice: Resumption of Business in the East Tower 

[As of 03/10/2023] 

 

We are deeply grateful for your continued patronage. 

At Shinagawa Prince Hotel, the lending of the East Tower to the Tokyo government for the housing of COVID-

19 patients with light symptoms will end as of 03/31/2023 (Fri), and ordinary business will resume at 2:00 pm 

on 04/01 (Sat). 

Business operations will be altered in the way described below. 

 

After the resumption of operations, our Hotel's staff will be more dedicated than ever before to our guests' safety 

and ease of mind in order to make your stay with us as pleasant as possible. 

Thank you very much and we look forward to your continued support. 

Shinagawa Prince Hotel 

General Manager 

 

 

*Some of the hotel's facilities and service details have been changed. 

*This guidance may be updated with future developments. We humbly ask in advance for your understanding.  

 

<Infection Prevention Measures> 
In accordance with the Standards for Environment and Health Management of Buildings, this hotel regularly 
measures carbon dioxide concentration, keeping it at less than 1,000 ppm. Furthermore, we have formulated 
new sanitation and disinfection standards, Prince Safety Commitment, to provide guests with a safer, cleaner 
environment. Please see here for details. With the Prince Safety Commitment, we will provide our guests with a 
safer, cleaner, and more comfortable environment, so please relax and enjoy your stay.                             

                          


